
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Legal Notice 
Sterling Inland Wetland & Watercourses Commission 

                                                  Notice of Action 
 

The Sterling Inland Wetland and Watercourses Commission at their meeting held 
on December 11, 2017 took the following action: 
 

Application #IW-17-08 by Louis M. Magiera, Jr. for property located at 68 
Deerfield Drive (03832-029-0100):  APPROVED WITH MODIFICATIONS 

 
    A copy of the application can be viewed at the Sterling Town Hall during  
    normal business hours.  
  
Dated this 20th day of December 2017 at Sterling Town Hall, 1183 Plainfield Pike, 
Oneco, CT. 
                                                       
                                                         SIW&WC 
                                                         Roger Gibson, Chairman 
                                                       Richard McGarry, Secretary 
 


